JANUARY, 1993 VOLUME 46, NO. 8





## **ARTICLES**

"President's Message" by Timothy Kelly

"Resolutions" by Don Cross

"MAGCS Committee Appointments"

"Heart Attack" by Marty Baumann

"Have You Ever Wondered ... " by Frank E. Lamphier

"Early Returns Are In" by Ray Schmitz

"If You Have No Critics ... " by Bruce Williams

"USGA Green Construction Changes" by Robert Vavrek

"Who...What ...?" by Fred Opperman

"Deer Beer Stew" by Dan Albaugh

"Adolph Bertucci's Christmas Party Pictures" by Fred Opperman

"Chicago Turf & Irrigation Open House Photos" by Fred Opperman

"Is the USGA 'Two Faced' When It Comes to Course Maintenance?

"On the Waterfront" by Jim Reed

"40th Annual Midwest Turf Clinic Photos" by Ray Schmitz

"Assistant Superintendent/Superintendent Interactions" by Vincent Dodge

"Leaves, Limbs, Needles & Boughs" by Fred Opperman

**NEXT MEETING** 

Monday, January 11, 1993

Host Superintendent: Robert K. Breen, Jr.